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                                                                                                                    May 23, 2016 
 
Dear Parents,    
 
This letter is to inform you that hot lunch will be available until Friday, May 
27th. Beginning Tuesday, May 31st  Redeemer will not be serving hot lunch 
for the remainder of the school year with the exception of Tuesday, June 7th, 
which is our school picnic day at Salt Lake Park. We apologize for any 
inconveniences. Students must bring a sack lunch to school after Friday, 
May 27th. Cup of Noodles will also be available for $1. In addition, 
microwaves are available for any student lunches that may need to be 
warmed.  
 
If you have purchased additional tickets for this school year, you may be 
reimbursed by returning extra tickets to Miss JoAnn by Friday, June 3rd.  
 
Please note the following changes for this week’s hot lunch menu: 
 
Monday, 5/23: pizza, chips, juice 
Tuesday, 5/24: grilled cheese, orange slices 
Wednesday, 5/25: corn dog, yogurt 
Thursday, 5/26: club sandwich, chips 
Friday, 5/27: fettucine pasta w/ chicken, dinner roll 
 
 
 
 
In Christ,  
 
Ms. Payan, 
Principal 


